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Heller Statement on Final Passage of Head Start
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on final passage of the Improving Head Start Act (H.R. 1429).  Heller, a member of the House Education and Labor Committee, was appointed by House Leadership to the Conference Committee. 
“A good education is the key to opportunity in the United States, and it starts at a young age.  Passage of this legislation will help to ensure that children from low income and poor families will have the extra tools they need to succeed.  The reforms included in this legislation will help millions of disadvantaged children to be better prepared for school and more ready to learn,” said Heller.  
Head Start provides early education for economically disadvantaged children prior to kindergarten.  In Nevada, Head Start services are offered by eight grantees in 50 centers statewide, and are all operated by non-profit agencies.  In the 2005-2006 school year, Head Start served 3,896 children and families. Total federal funding for Head Start programs throughout Nevada in 2003-2004 was $23,315,025. 
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